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Weekend Staff Member             
On Call 

 

           Jul. 4-5                                                           
Rev. Ryan Tucker    
C)   803-707-2132            

  

 

 

         Jul. 11-12                            
Rev. Anna Kate Stephenson                  
C)   205-542-9839                     

  
 

 

         Jul. 18-19                            
Rev. Jerry French                  
C)   803-603-2642                        

  

 

 

         Jul. 25-26                            
Rev. Jane Williams                  
C)   803-747-1221            

  

  
 

  

As always, the minister may be 
reached at the church office  

(803-536-1545) 
during business hours. 

Church News... 

The Record Speaks  
Date:                           05/24/20             05/31/20          06/07/20                06/14/20 
SS Attendance:                                   —                           —                               —                             —   

Weekly Budget Requirement:          $       23,890.19     $       23,890.19      $        23,890.19      $        23,890.19 
Weekly Budget Received:        $       10,976.00     $       22,735.00      $        21,816.88      $        17,092.00 
Building Fund Gifts YTD:        $         4,120.00     $         7,605.00      $        11,045.00      $         11,286.00 
Global Missions Goal:        $       16,000.00     $       16,000.00      $        16,000.00      $        16,000.00 
Global Mission Received:        $         1,325.00     $         1,325.00      $           1,325.00      $          1,325.00   
Capital Campaign Goal:        $ 1,950,000.00     $ 1,950,000.00      $   1,950,000.00      $   1,950,000.00 
CC Rec’vd & Outstanding Pledges:  $ 1,416,032.57     $  1,416,632.57     $   1,417,097.57      $   1,417,397.57 
Capital Campaign Gifts Rec’vd:        $ 1,240,714.03     $ 1,242,064.03      $  1,243,429.03       $  1,244,004.03 
Designated Gifts:         $              25.00      $            225.00      $             275.00      $              175.00 
Year to Date Received:         $   492,303.60      $     515,038.60      $      536,855.48      $      553,947.48 
Year to Date Expensed:        $   491,394.00      $     494,202.34      $      536,069.64      $      549,649.21 
Year to Date Balance:        $           909.60      $       20,836.26      $             785.84       $          4,298.27 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 

Mrs. Elizabeth W. Yarborough 

will be turning 100 on                     

Wed., July 1, 2020. 
 
 

Elizabeth was born in Orangeburg  

County & lived in the Jamison                 

Community until she moved to                 

Longwood Plantation Assisted Living in 

Orangeburg five years ago. She                 

graduated from Winthrop College in 

1941 & met her husband,                            

F. Hall Yarborough, while teaching in 

Wagener, SC. Elizabeth has             

four children, six grandchildren, &              

six great-grandchildren. She was a 

church musician for many years &           

continues to play the piano for the  

residents at Longwood Plantation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to mail her a                         

birthday card, you may send it to:                                        

Longwood Plantation                                     

1687 Longwood Drive Room 19                                                 

Orangeburg, SC 29118 

 

 

Clarence Myers  

Maintenance Level 2 
~ Almost 4 Years                                            

of Total Service ~ 
  

 

Clarence Myers will be                   
leaving at the end of June.      
FBCO would like to thank        

Clarence for his years of hard 
work at the church.                            

We appreciate all that he has 
done & wish him well on his  

next chapter in life.  

FLC News... 
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Children’s Ministry News... 

One of the tragedies of this     
pandemic has been the fact that 
the youth are having to miss out 
on all of the summer trips that are 
so important to a student          
ministry, like Passport Camps, & 
mission trips. The Youth Choir has 
even had to postpone their Disney 
trip. Many of you gave donations 
for those trips as we prepared for 
our big fundraiser that was            
supposed to be in March. We 
would be happy to hold those 
funds for next summer activities, 
but if you made a donation & 
would like for that to be returned, 
we would also be happy to do 
that. Please reach out to Zeke & 
he will make a check request 
through the church office. 

 

The youth have begun       
meeting on Sunday                 

mornings for a time of           
fellowship, Bible Study,               
& to watch the online             

worship service together!             
It has been a great time of  

seeing each other in-person      
& reconnecting after being a                       
part of the last three months. 

**Reminder due to the         
upcoming holiday we will not 
meet again on Sunday until  

July 12th** 
Also, remember to check your 

weekly SM News emails for 
upcoming opportunities to 

connect! 

Student Ministry News... 

The children’s ministry is continuing to find ways to be together 
through our crafts, short stories, & now some socially distanced 
gatherings at the pool!! We are looking forward to our first               
gathering & being together in person! The kids were given a             
SUMMER BUCKET full of fun activities to not only keep them busy, 
but to also help them connect to church, their families, & our  
community. Many of our children have participated in worship 
through art, reading, & sharing their stories with me. With all that 
has happened in the last month, I have tried to focus my short 
stories on showing love, kindness, & compassion to all people, 
because that is what God has called us to… Because every person 
around us is a child of God, too… Because God shows them the 
same love God  shows us, we too should show that love to others. 
If you haven’t seen the short stories posted on the children’s                                              
ministry Facebook page (FBC Orangeburg Children’s Ministry) on                
Wednesday’s, I encourage you to take a look at them. Although 
these stories may be geared towards children, many hold powerful 
words & meaning for us as adults. I am looking forward to the day 
that we can all gather again soon!        -Mrs. Anna Kate 
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Gifts Received In Honor Of… 
Kathy Nivens Huffman:  Julianne Lewis 

Gifts Received In Memory Of... 

“Bill” James William Burch:   Tommy & Betty Ashley, Lyn & Phala Burleson,                       
FBCO Golden Singers, Harriet Hare, Ray & Sue Hartzog, Freddy & Carol Riley,                        
Chester & Peggy Tomson, Barbara Welch 

Susan “Lynne” Dukes Cooper:   Tommie Kay Garrick  

Harris Benjamin Davis, Sr.:   The Adkins-Bouton S.S. Class at FBC of Greenville, S.C., 
Timmie Albergotti, Jerry & Karen Archer, Wanda Ashley, Miles & Brenda Beach,                   
Russell & Linn Blanchard, Tom & Carole Bonnette, Flynn & Anne Bowie,                               
Brodie, Summers & Wilkes, L.L.P., Jimmy & Millie Brunson, Alex & Libby Bryant,       
“Hap” Happy Bryant, Jr. & Sarah Bush & Family, Jane Griffith Bryant, Gaye Burch,           
Lyn & Phala Burleson, Brian Burton, Dr. & Mrs. Rocco Cassone, Kathy Chaplin,               
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Christian, Council Wood Products, LLC., Jacob Cutler, Jane Davis,          
Reese & Cherie Earley, Edisto Engineers Surveyors, INC., Laverne Edwards,                           
Mr. & Mrs. Tommy Farr, Russ & Leslie Fender, FBCO Arthur Bonnett S.S. Class,               
Jimmy Fogle, Merritt & Faye Fogle, Grant & Danielle Folline, Eugene & Ann Forshee, 
Foster Victor Wealth Advisors, Pat Fountain, Jerry & Debbie French,                                          
Ken & Tommie Kay Garrick, Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence T. Garrick, Jr., Gloria Garrison,                 
Billy & Ann Glover, Susan Hadwin, Harriet Hare, Ray & Sue Hartzog, Barbara Hess,       
Roger Hiles, Ed Hinshaw, Ed & Linda Holley, Mrs. Lee Howes, Gordon Huddleston,             
John & Barbara Hurst, Milton & Trilvia Hutto, Miriam Hutto, Dicky & Cookie Johnson, 
Patsy Judy, Guy & Linda Kirby, LC & Maud Kissam, Gene & Mildred Kizer, Eric Kohorn, 
Genon Krivohlavek, Doris Lybrand, Jimmy & Ruth Marie Lyons, Joan Mabry,                            
Mr. & Mrs. Joe McComb, Dr. Mark & Linda McGannon, Anne McGill,                                               
Norman & Shirley McLean, Hazel Metts, Barbara Moore, Roxie Munn,                                       
National Affordable Housing Management Association, “Al” Charles Neely,                            
Michael & Ruth Anne O’Cain, Sylvia Ott, Leslie & Avie Phillips, Mr. & Mrs. J.W. Pickins, Jr., 
Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Plunkett, Bert Pooser, Billy & Jeanna Reynolds,                                     
Wayne & Marlow Ridgeway, Brian Robinson, Ronnie & Sherri Rollins,                                           
Henry & Burley Rutland, Susan Salley, Andy & Kelli Sanders, Billy & Brenda Sanford,  
SCG Development c/o Sandra Cole, Patricia Sherman, Jake & Happy Shuler,                              
John & Barbara Sifly, Joy Smith, Southern Development Management Co. INC.,                           
The Speth Family, Michael & Cheryl Spiers, Anna C. Stewart, Ken & Becky Stovall,                   
Bill & Penny Summers, Freda Summers, Henry & Harriett Tindall,                                                 
Chester & Peggy Tomson, Mr. & Mrs. Robert Utsey,                                                                           
Verdae Development, INC. & Hollingsworth, Kurt & Gerlinde Von Besser, Diana Wall, 
Chris & Jimmy Walsh, Arden & Judith Weathers, Xennie Weeks,                                                         
Wesley Housing Corp. of Memphis, INC., Mrs. Barbara Welch,                                                            
Willson Jones Carter & Baxley, P.A., Sandra Wood 

Mattie Odom Gulley:   Russell & Cynthia Blanchard, Deborah Bonnett,                                          
Tom & Carole Bonnette, Lyn & Phala Burleson, Harriet Hare,                                                            
Ginger McCormick (Don & Marilyn, Mike & Teresa, Rob & Lesley),                                             
Thomas Rickenbaker, III, Mr. & Mrs. Robert Utsey, James & Carolyn Watkins  

Fannie Farnum Jackson:   Russell & Cynthia Blanchard, Gaye Burch,                                            
Glenn & Nancy Davidson, Hazel & Carol Elliott, FBCO Golden Singers, Norma Godowns, 
Patsy Judy, Marty Rae Interiors, Carol Tomlin, Chester & Peggy Tomson  

“Will” William Bernard Till, Sr.:   FBCO Lamplighters S.S. Class, Barbara Welch 

June Elise Bright Yoakum:   Shot & Navie Carole Clariday, Ray & Sue Hartzog 

IN REMEMBRANCE 
Harris Benjamin Davis, Sr. 

Joined First Baptist…..Apr. 28, 1977 
Died…….…...........…....…..May 24, 2020 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACTS 

  Pam Steppe*      803-682-4000                                                      

  pamsteppe@hotmail.com 

 

  Reneé Roberts*  803-515-4888             

  sweetbabyii@yahoo.com  

 

  Sandra Platt*      803-378-0125                                                      

  splatt44@yahoo.com   

 [*Co-Captains] 

Education Ministry News... 
 

During these times when we find       
ourselves staying home or social       
distancing as we are out & about, 

please know that the ministers          
continue to think about you &            

pray for you & your safety. 
If you have not received your S.S. Bible 

Study material or some of the other 
reading materials that are available to 

you, please contact me here at the 
church office (803-536-1545). I will be 

sure to get it to you or have it here at the 
church for you to pick up.                             

~Rev. Jerry French 

 We extend our deepest     
 Christian sympathy                   
 to Nancy Brown Davis & family   
 in the death of her husband,             
 Harris Benjamin Davis, Sr.,   
 and to Harriett Wilson Till &    
 family in the death of her  
 husband, also to                  
 “Bernie” William Bernard Till, Jr.   
 & family in the death of his              
 father,                                                     
 “Will” William Bernard Till, Sr.. 

IN REMEMBRANCE 
“Will” William Bernard Till, Sr. 

Joined First Baptist…...Jun. 11, 2000 
Died…….…............…....…..Jun. 13, 2020 
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